
Art Enrichment Portraiture Workshop  

with Ceri Ann Littlechild 
 
On Tuesday, artist Ceri Ann Littlechild ran an art workshop with the Year 8 Enrichment 
group.  In session one the children produced a detailed technical drawing of a still life.  In 
session two , using watercolours and ink, the children focused on complementary colours to 
produce a portrait.  In session three the children learnt how to add features such as hair and 
other finer details to their high contrast oil portraits. 
 
 

 


